September 23, 2021

Chair and Members of the Corporate Services Committee

Re: Resignation of Ward 13 Councillor, Arielle Kayabaga

As you may be aware, I have been elected as the new MP for London West. Please consider this my official letter of resignation, as Ward 13 Councillor effective September 29, 2021.

It has been a pleasure being a part of a great council and I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Mayor and my colleagues for their past support. I have asked the Mayor to speak at the September 28, 2021 SPPC meeting for an opportunity to personally say a few words before my departure.

Please be advised that I may be sworn in as member of the house of Commons before September 29, 2021.

Respectfully submitted,

Arielle Kayabaga Councillor, Ward 13